From: Amber Roy

To: Karen Edwards

Cc: daphnegowland@yahoo.com

Subject: Abutters Support

Date: Wednesday, November 20, 2019 1:50:36 PM

Hi Karen, and Whom Else it May Concern,
I, Amber Roy, along with my husband, Timothy Roy, and parents, Ray and Robin Turner, of
26 Newmarket Road, as abutters to Chris and Daphne Gowland, would like to inform the

Town of Durham, that we fully support their plans for modifications of their building(s,) and
have no problem with it whatsoever.

Thank you,

Amber Roy

Amber Roy
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